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18/04/2023  19:03:312023/0266/P OBJ M IQBAL As a resident in the building attached and next door, my main concern would be noise.

When works occur at Warren Court, the contractors often work outside of permitted hours including Sundays 

and late in the night when they should not be doing so. Safeguards need to be put in place as the noise and 

equipment such as drills penetrate and cause great disturbance. The developer needs to have an out of hours 

contact to deal with such matters and complaints when things need to be dealt with immediately as it is 

anti-social behaviour.
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